
From: Nancy Mcguire
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: RE: Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Permit application - A1Hauling
Date: Monday, May 13, 2019 12:06:33 PM
Attachments: Insurance Binder.pdf

Here’s the binder in better format.. Thank you
 
We are not set up to have employees at this time so don’t need workers comp or employment
security
 
I have talked to April and have to classes set up.. thank you
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 1:53 PM
To: nancymcguire72@gmail.com
Subject: Notice of Deficient Household Goods Moving Permit application - A1Hauling
 
May 10, 2019
 
 
A1 Hauling LLC
31 Denver Lane
Washougal, WA 98671
 
            Re:       Notice of Deficient Application

Docket # TV-190354
 
Dear A1 Hauling LLC:
 
The following items need to be completed and/or corrected for prompt processing of your
application for operating authority. Please complete and return to our office by June 10, 2019. 
You may not operate until these issues are resolved and you have received your approved
permit.
 

Request a Uniform Motor Carrier Certificate of Insurance (Form E) and proof of Cargo
Insurance (Form H) from your insurance company. The insurance must show your legal
name, and, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) must be
shown as the certificate holder. Please ask your insurance company to email the
insurance to transportation@utc.wa.gov.

 
You put N/A on the Worker’s Comp and Employment Security sections on the
application.  Please explain why.

 
You are required to attend commission-sponsored training prior to receiving your
provisional permit. We have signed you up for training on June 12, 2019 in Yakima,
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WA. If you cannot attend this training you will need to attend the next orientation on
May 22, 2019 in Olympia, WA, plus, the required training at a later date. Please contact
April Gilson at april.gilson@utc.wa.gov to schedule an orientation if you cannot attend
the above-noted training.

 
Who do I contact if I have questions?
You may call 360-664-1222 or e-mail us at transportation@utc.wa.gov. Our fax number is
360-586-1181.
 
Thank you,
 
Licensing Services
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
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